MEMORANDUM ATTACHMENT 2

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Parks and Recreation Commission Wﬂu/ TQ“’ /9 ,Z ‘
Andrea Rohrbacher, Chair

SUBJECT:  Southern Community Park

DATE: January 15, 2003

On January 15, 2003 the Parks and Recreation Commission discussed the various petitions presented to the Town
Council concerning the idea of making the Southern Community Park site available for a southern high school.
The Commission noted that the park site was crucial if the Town intends to meet the goals established in the 2002
Parks and Recreation Master Plan.

The Commission voted 7-0, with 2 abstentions (Peter Schwartz and Terri Tyson) to recommend that the Council
retain the site for park purposes. Ms. Tyson reported that she abstained because of her potentially conflicting role
with the PTA. Mr. Schwartz reported that he is unsure of his position on this issue at this time.

Voting yes were: Andrea 'Rohrbacher, Chair; Pam Hemminger; Vice-Chair; Terry Blalock; Bob Broad; Paul A.
Caldwell; Mary Norwood-Jones; and Diane VandenBroek.

Abstaining were: Pete Schwartz and Terri Tyson



